
March For Life 2023 

Pulse Life Advocates is securing 
several buses to take pro-life Iowans 
from around the state to the March 
For Life in Washington DC. 

The annual rally will be held on 
January 20, 2023. By our presence 
we are marching in celebration that 
the US Supreme Court has finally 
reversed Roe vs. Wade.  

Even though we have been victorious 
on the federal level, abortion will 
still be legal in many states. We will 
continue to march until all life is 
protected in this country. 

Please join us for this important 
event. Our voices must be heard.

Questions?

If you have questions or need help 
with raising money for your group to 
attend the march, please contact us 
for more information.

Please mark your calendar and send 
in your registration today. The March 
for Life is a unique opportunity 
for the pro-life community to bear 
witness to the value of all human life, 
especially the defenseless unborn.

Maggie DeWitte Executive Director

515-255-4113
mdewitte@www.pulseforlife.org
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Registration
Name 

Address  

City  State  Zip 

Home Phone 

Cell or alternate phone 

Email 

Gender:  ☐q Male  ☐q Female

Age/Grade 

Are you with a school or youth group?  ☐

    q Yes  ☐q No 

If yes...

Name of group 

Are you under 18?  ☐q Yes  ☐q No

Everyone under 18 must have a chaperone attending.

Name of Chaperone

Name(s) of Roommate(s) desired:

Registrations are not accepted without full 
payment.

You may also register securely on-line by 
visiting our website at www.pulseforlife.org

Maggie DeWitte Executive Director

Phone: 515-255-4113

Email: mdewitte@pulseforlife.org

Cost - $400 per participant 

• 	The $400 fee covers bus 
transportation and a hotel stay (4 to 
a room) for two nights. For additional 
fees, private and semi-private rooms 
can possibly be reserved. Contact 
PULSE for more information.

• 	Payments and registrations received 
before 11/01/22 will be secured.  
Registrations will be taken after 
11/01/22 until the buses are full.

• 	Refunds are not available due to the 
nonrefundable status of hotel rooms 
and bus seats secured in your name.

• 	Participants under age 18 must travel 
with a chaperone.

www.pulseforlife.org

2023 Schedule
Wednesday, January 18, 2023
Departure from several Iowa locations in the 
afternoon. Travel will continue overnight on the bus.

Thursday, January 19, 2023
Arrival in Washington D.C. in the afternoon; free 
time and worship opportunities.

Friday, January 20, 2023

Youth rally, worship opportunities and March for 
Life events in the morning; March for Life midday; 
free time in Washington D.C.

Saturday, January 21, 2023
Free day to explore D.C.; departure for Iowa in the 
evening; travel continues overnight on the bus.

Worship opportunity available.

Sunday, January 22, 2023
Arrival in Iowa locations in the late afternoon/early 
evening.


